
 

Dilton Marsh 
Storytelling 
Competition 

Video you and your family telling 
me your favourite story! Tell it in 
the best way you can. You can 
act it, sing it or even use funny 
voices. You might dress up to 
make your story even more 

realistic! 

 
Due: Friday 15th January 
Send to: oak@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Winners will be announced in the 
newsletter the following week and prizes 
are on offer! For every parent that we see 

in a video performing, there will be 5 
house points given to your child. We look 

forward to seeing all your wonderful 
videos!  
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